
COVID-19 Emergency Preparedness Task Force 
March 16, 2020 
  
Important information from President Botzman for students, faculty and staff 
 
Campus Shutdown:  At 2:00pm, Governor Wolf extended the COVID-19 shutdown to include the 
entire state. All available employees are asked to telecommute tomorrow, March 17, 2020. If you have 
not been instructed by your supervisor to report as usual, do not come to work.  The Emergency 
Preparedness Task Force will provide a plan for moving forward by the end of the week. 
  
Classes: On-line/remote courses will continue as planned. Classes will resume on Wednesday, March 
18, 2020. 
 
Clinicals: Clinicals are suspended until further notice. 
 
Registration: Academic advising was scheduled to begin today and registration for fall term was to 
begin next Wednesday, March 25. With the transition to online classes, we have postponed advising. 
Advising and registration will take place after Easter. More information will be forthcoming. 
 
On-campus Students: All remaining on-campus students will make arrangements for leaving the 

residence halls by tomorrow at 5pm. If you are unable to meet this time frame, please contact AJ Nudo, 

Director of Residence Life at anudo@misericordia.edu. 

All university residential buildings except for the Ruth Matthews Bourger Women with Children Program 
will close on Tuesday, March 17, 2020 at 5:00pm.  
 
All on campus buildings and facilities are closed until further notice. 
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